[bookmark: _GoBack]From: WASS, John  
Sent: 03 April 2019 08:08
To: Bob Neville
Subject: Application No. 18/01894/OUT

Dear Mr Neville,
I write as resident of Sibford Ferris to object in the strongest possible terms to the proposed Hook Norton Road development of 25 houses.  This goes against the wishes of most parish council and a huge number of villagers from whom you have received objection letters already.
I believe that this is not a sustainable development and this is the case on account of infrastructure like sewage, footpaths, amenities and other matters. 
Yours sincerely, 
John Wass 
Holmby House, Sibford Ferris, OX155RG

